CHOOSE T SPELLING d that mea a country'

that mea

or some

ed the versity took a them ed for from the bike and tasks

kills bund vent usic ness ns."

ing he

It

is re id that dancing is all about freeing up the body and allowing it to move, which is something we tend to do too little of these days. Modern living often leaves us feeling disconnected from our bodies, because we spend so much time sitting down and hooked up to technology. Dancing makes you feel good because it makes you feel so alive and it deals with the disconnect we seem to have in modern society.

Another big draw to dancing is the social element. "It's been scientifically proven that dancing helps with social bonding. The synchrony involved in dancing to a beat along with other people is a powerful way for humans to connect. Mimicking the movements of another person quickly and naturally creates a shared sense of belonging with them. Dancing is something a person can enjoy at any point in their life, no matter what your ability. Dancing brings people into social space where they can work together on mutual enjoyable activity. That element of interaction can be a wonderful starting point for getting to know people. You can walk into a dance class not knowing another soul, and quickly discover that dancing, at whatever level, is a wonderful way of breaking down inhibitions and encouraging positive interactions.

As can be seen around the world, young people have a wonderful time dancing spontaneously in clubs. Dance teachers often report that many of their students are geriatric couples looking for an activity that they can enjoy together and connect in a way that other activities don't allow them to in their old age. Dancing would seem to be something you can enjoy at any point in your life, no matter what your ability and the range of styles is phenomenal. Dancing makes us feel good because, above all, it's such a great fun.

- 31. Choose the best title or heading for the passage.
 - A. No Health Benefits but Great Fun
 - B. A Jig a Day Keeps the Doctor Away
 - C. Dancing will Make you Younger
 - D. Culture Makes us All Human
- 32. How many things does dancing stimulate according to Lovatt?
 - A. One
 - B. Two
 - C. Three
 - D. Four
- 33. Listening to music and dancing can help
 - A. improve ingenuity
 - B. people get better jobs
 - C. us understand rhythms
 - D. our balance
- 34. What effect does doing the same thing as each other have on people?
 - A. Glee
 - B. Revulsion
 - C. Annoyance
 - D. Affinity
- 35. What does the word 'geriatric' in the last paragraph mean?
 - A. Rich
 - B. Fun
 - C. Grand
 - D. Old

FOR QUESTIONS 36 TO 40, READ THE PASSAGE AND ANSWER THE QUESTIONS THAT FOLLOW.

In the news recently, there has been a lot said about artificial intelligence (AI) and robots taking over the world. While we often hear of humans losing their jobs, a robot being fired for incompetence is almost unheard of. However, that is exactly what a Scottish grocery store was forced to do after its newly-employed humanoid robot proved woefully inept at performing the assigned tasks.